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Dear Miss Loving 
 Received your letter today and was really glad to hear from you. I know its pretty hard 
for you to write. But I have a hard time to. I would have written to you sooner but you know how 
it is. Boy that was really tough about W.L. losing that game. And I guess everybody felt plenty 
bad over it. But I hope they can win that G. W. game. Will you say they they are short of 
teachers this year. I imagine they would be. But I guess the classes are lots smaller. Miss Loving 
I imagine you sent me that school paper and I want to really thank you I really enjoyed reading 
it. And I guess all the boys do in the service. Lot of the boys and girls back home wrote and told 
me all about school this year. But that paper was lots better. Well Miss Loving running short of 
time. But will try and write more next time. I’ll write again when I can. I have a pretty tough 
time now. So write real soon, 
 
Love 
 
Edward M. Moody S1/2 
 
Excuse the mistakes 
 


